
Ingleburn Eagles Soccer Club Dog Policy 

Ingleburn Eagles requires all dogs and pets attending the games be 

leashed (not just under control) at all times. 

 If an incident occurs in which a dog or pet attending has posed a threat to 

the safety of spectators, players or other dogs and pets in attendance, the 

offending dog or pet will be asked to be removed from the field 

immediately.  

If a dog or pet enters the field during game play or warm-ups or affects 

game play in any manner, including from the sideline, will be asked to be 

removed from the field immediately.  Dog or pet owners not complying 

with the request immediately may result in additional action including, but 

not limited to, the family not being allowed to participate in club events. 

Please note the dog policies for away game fields will differ and 

participants should understand those policies prior to attending those fields 

with their dogs or pets. 

Many away game fields do not allow dogs in the facility during game play. 


